
If You are Driven to/from 

School…. 
 Arrive after 7:40 a.m.  That 

is when staff supervision is available. 

 Use the loop drive in the front of the 

school for drop off/pick up.  Stop 

next to the curb to get out of/in your 

vehicle, so you won’t cross in front of 

traffic.  Vehicles should not be 

parked in this loop.  Adults should 

park in the front lot if they need to 

enter the building or wait with their 

child. 

 Adults may park on Hanneman Blvd. or 

Lincoln St. 

 Do not park in the lot near our gym 

and playground. 

 Please follow all posted signs. 
 

We need the cooperation of ALL 

parents and students to make this 

Traffic Safety Plan work. 

 

If You Ride the Bus 

to/from School….. 
 

 You will enter/exit the bus in the bus 

parking lot on Garfield St. 

 Only buses will be allowed in the bus 

parking area. 

 Follow all bus rules for your continued 

ability to ride. 
 

 

If You Bike/Skateboard 

to/from School…. 

 
 Arrive after 7:40 a.m.  That is when 

staff supervision is available. 

 Always wear your helmet. 

 Walk your bike/skateboard in a 

crosswalk when crossing the street. 

 Walk your bike/skateboard on school 

grounds and sidewalks. 

 Park and lock your bike in the bicycle 

rack on Garfield St. 

 Store skateboards in classrooms. 
 

 

If You Walk to/from School…. 

 

 
 Arrive after 7:40 a.m.  That is when 

staff supervision is available. 

 Always use the crosswalks to cross 

streets. 

 DO NOT cross in the middle of the 

street.  After school crossing guards 

are located at: 

 Hanneman Blvd. & Lincoln St. 

 Hanneman Blvd. & Garfield St. 

 Eighth St. & Garfield St. (also 

before school) 
 

 

Attention All Parents and Students 
Please observe and follow all street 

signs and all traffic, parking and 

pedestrian laws. 
 

The Mount Horeb Police Dept. will 

ticket anyone who breaks these laws 

while dropping off or picking up a 

child(ren). 
 

Drivers must yield the right of way to 

pedestrians crossing the street at a 

marked crosswalk. 

 

 

The Mount Horeb Area School 

District is working with Mount 

Horeb Police, Public Health, Safe 

Kids Coalition, and Safe Communities 

to improve safety for all students. 

 

 

YOUR SAFETY IS 

IMPORTANT TO US! 


